
School Newsletter Article 

6C Thapa Subash  

On 4th March, 2023, a terrible flood happened in Guizhou, China and caused great 

damage. It caused a lot of buildings destroyed and injured many people.  

The victims do not have home, clothes, money, food or water. The Fund- Raising 

Fair Club is going to hold a fund- raising fair for people who need help from the flood. 

It is a charity which helps people in need. 

The event will take place on 11th March, 2023 in Citygate Outlet, Tung Chung. The 

fund-raising fair would like to collect old clothes and sell second handed books.  

If every student helps in the event, we will have enough money to help people in 

China.  

 


